
	
	
	
	
	
UPDATE	FROM	THE	CAGC	EXECUTIVE	DIRECTOR	
	
Date:	May	13,	2020	
	
To:		CAGC	Superintendents	and	CAGC	Contacts	
	
Subject:	CAGC	Monthly	Meeting	Will	Be	Held	Virtually	–	May	2020	
		
The	next	Closing	the	Achievement	Gap	Consortium	meeting	will	take	place	virtually	on	Thursday,	
May	28th.		The	meeting	will	be	Chaired	by	CAGC	President	Dr.	Sue	Savaglio-Jarivis.		The	meeting	will	
begin	at	1:00	p.m.	and	last	for	one	hour	until	2:00	p.m.		The	agenda	for	the	May	28th	CAGC	meeting	
will	be	sent	out	by	the	end	of	the	day	on	Friday,	May	15th.		The	agenda	will	be	comprised	of	interesting	
and	 important	 topics	 for	us	as	members	of	 the	Closing	 the	Achievement	Gap	Consortium.		Do	not	
hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	suggestions	for	questions.			
	
Thank	you.	
	
	
Dr.	Elliott	Moeser,	Executive	Director	
Phone:	(262)	243-4213	
Email:	Elliott.Moeser@cuw.edu	
	
	


